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January 17, 2020 

DRY CREEK WATER COMPANY LLC 
729 S BRIDGE WAY PL 
EAGLE ID 83616-6096 

RE: Permit No. 63-32423 Notification to report amount of water diverted annually & 2019 
Mitigation Plan Comments 

Dear Permit Holder: 

Director 

The Department of Water Resources (IDWR) approved Permit No. 63-32423 with the following 
condition: 

After specific notification by the Department, the right holder shall report to the 
Department the amount of water diverted annually in connection with this right. 

Please consider this letter notification by IDWR to begin reporting the amount of water diverted 
annually in connection with Permit 63-32423. This report can be included with future Mitigation 
Plan submittals. 

IDWR has reviewed the above referenced 2019 Mitigation Plan for Permit 63-32423 submitted 
to IDWR on December 02, 2019, by SPF Water Engineering (SPF) and have a few 
comments/suggestions for future mitigation plans: 

For the 2021 Mitigation Plan, verify that your 2020 diversion volume projections are 
greater or equal to actual diversion volumes. 

Clarification on Attachment B, Mitigation Planning Map Figure as to what "Acres 
Available for Mitigation" (yellow hashed marks) represents. The aerial photo appears to 
be from 2018, and may be misleading as to what was actually irrigated or mitigated in 
2019. Revise the legend to indicate the acres that will be utilized for mitigation for a 
given year. 

Based on our review, the mitigation requirements for Permit 63-32423 are currently being met. 
We anticipate that SPF will submit the 2020 Mitigation Plan on behalf of the permit holder by 
February 15, 2020. 

If you have any questions in regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

{~.- 7<Adl0 
ASHLEY RITTER 
Associate Engineer 

Cc: SPF Water Engineering, Terry Scanlan & Sean Albertson 


